

## CITY of BEAVERTON

4755 S.W. Griffith Drive, P.O. Box 4755, Beaverton, OR 97076 General Information (503) 526-2222 V/TDD

January 9, 2008

Community Action Beaverton Home-Based Program Attn: Jerralynn Ness 1001 SW Baseline St Hillsboro, OR 97123

Dear Ms. Ness:

In 2003, upon the advice and recommendation of the Human Rights Advisory Commission, the Mayor and City Council of Beaverton established an award to be given on an annual basis to an individual, community organization, business organization and/or non-profit group who has promoted appreciation for diversity, human rights, and cultural understanding in the City of Beaverton and our local community.

It is with great pleasure that I announce the recipient of 2007 City of Beaverton Human Rights Advisory Commission Diversity Award in the Non-Profit Social Services category is Community Action for the Beaverton Home-Based Program.

On behalf of the Human Rights Advisory Commission, I invite you, your friends, and family to the award presentation at the January 28, 2008, Beaverton City Council Meeting. A reception will begin at 6:00 p.m., in the first floor conference room next to the Council Chambers. The award will be presented during the City Council session. If you have any questions, please contact Nancy Bates or Brian Strohl, the commission staff liaisons, at 503-526-2201 or 526-2204.

Thank you again for your tireless work in our community and congratulations!

Sincerely,

Susi Brothers Chairperson

**Human Rights Advisory Commission** 

4 Broken